
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COUNCIL MINUTES 
CITY OF PASO ROBLES 

 
BUDGET WORKSHOP AND 

SPECIAL MEETING 
Thursday, May 3, 2001     7:30 PM 

 
 
CALL TO ORDER – Library/City Hall Conference Center 

The City Council of the City of El Paso de Robles, meeting in regular session at 7:30 PM on the above 
date in the Library/City Hall Conference Center, was called to order by Mayor Frank Mecham.   
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
ROLL CALL Councilmembers George Finigan, Gary Nemeth, and Mayor Frank Mecham.    

Absent:  Councilmembers Jim Heggarty and Duane Picanco. 

 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 

• Marie Payne expressed concerns about adequate noticing of new agenda items. 
• Tom Rusch also directed comments toward the need for sufficient noticing. 
• Dale Gustin questioned the deadline for an appeal of the Santa Ysabel Ranch project. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 

1. Consider Appealing County Subdivision Review Board Action Regarding 
Environmental Document, Lot Line Adjustment and Development Plan for 
Santa Ysabel Ranch 

 R. Lata, Community Development Director 
 
 Consider whether or not to appeal the approval of the County Subdivision Review Board 

regarding the environmental document, lot line adjustment and development plan for the 
Santa Ysabel Ranch development project. 
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Mayor Mecham opened the public hearing.  Speaking from the public were Dan Lloyd 
(applicant’s representative), Tim Cleath, John Kammer, Dale Gustin, Marie Payne, Tom 
Rusch, and Kathy Barnett.  There being no further comments either written or oral, the public 
discussion was closed. 

 
Councilmember Nemeth, seconded by Councilmember Finigan, moved to continue this item to the 
Council meeting of Thursday, May 10th.   Motion passed by the following roll call vote:  
 
AYES:  Finigan, Nemeth and Mecham 
NOES:  None 
ABSTAIN: None 
ABSENT: Heggarty and Picanco 
 
 
Council adjourned for a 10-minute recess at 9:50 PM. 
 
 
2. Draft Budget Presentation – Council Workshop 
 M. Compton, Administrative Services Director 
 
 Review and consider the draft Two-year Budget/Four-year Financial Plan as developed by 

Council’s ad hoc budget committee and staff. 
 

Mayor Mecham opened the public hearing.  Speaking from the public were Kathy Barnett, 
Marie Payne, and Dale Gustin.  There being no further comments either written or oral, the 
public hearing was closed. 
 

Councilmembers agreed, by general consensus, to continue discussion of this item to the Council 
meeting of Thursday, May 10th. 
 
 
By unanimous voice vote, Council moved to adjourn from regular session at 10:55 PM. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: to A TOUR OF BARNEY SCHWARTZ PARK ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 9, 2001, 2:30 

PM, POINT OF DEPARTURE CITY HALL SOUTH PARKING LOT, 1000 SPRING 
STREET; TO THE BUDGET WORKSHOP, THURSDAY, MARCH 10, 2001, 7:30 PM, 
AT THE LIBRARY/CITY HALL CONFERENCE CENTER, 1000 SPRING STREET; AND 
TO THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING ON TUESDAY, MAY 15, 2001, 7:30 PM 
AT THE LIBRARY/CITY HALL CONFERENCE CENTER, 1000 SPRING STREET 

 

Submitted: 
 
 
 
 
  
Sharilyn M. Ryan, Deputy City Clerk 
Approved:  May 15, 2001 
 


